
UNFAVORABLE	Testimony	-	SB	0680		
Nelda	Fink,	8372	Norwood	Dr,	Millersville		
MD	District	32	
I	oppose	this	legislation	because	clearly	this	signage/communications	board	will	be	used	as	another	
form	of	indoctrination	and	propaganda	of	our	kids.	As	a	believer	in	God	and	the	natural,	I	don’t	want	to	
see	our	parks	and	recreation	areas	cluttered	with	propaganda	that	this	government	thinks	is	necessary	
to	display.	Not	a	good	use	of	the	money.	Stop	cluttering	the	natural	views.		No	signage	or	
communication	boards.	

I	am	100	%	NOT	IN	FAVOR	of	SB	0680!	

Nelda	Fink	

	

	


